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he calendar for April can 
be found with this 
newsletter.  It outlines the 
activities we have 

planned for this month.  Have a safe 
and restful Easter weekend.  Keep in 
mind and be thankful that our Lord gave 
His life for us so that we could be saved. 
   
 

 
Mrs. Pichette 
 
 

 

CAMPBELLS SOUP LABELS 

Please continue collecting Campbell’s 
labels for the school. 

 

Our “Essential skills 
classroom” is finally 
complete! 

AWESOME NEWS 

 
 

 

With Easter soon 
upon us, remind 
the children how 
Jesus suffered on 

the cross to have our sins forgiven. 
Rejoice – the Lord has risen!  Please 
review our virtue of the month – Justice 
- and help model it in your daily lives for 
the children.   

FOCUS ON 
FAITH 

The Gr. 7/8 students will be welcoming 
the Holy Spirit into their hearts by 
participating in the Sacrament of 
Confirmation.  The first meeting was 
held on Monday, Mar. 31st while the 2nd 
and 3rd are being held on Apr. 13th and 
27th respectively.  The meetings are 
being held at Saint Anne’s Church Hall 
at 6 pm.  Confirmation will be held on 
Sunday, June 1st

 

 at St. Anne’s church at 
7 pm.  Watch next month’s calendar for 
the next meeting times. 

 

The Before/After 
school program 
continues and there is 
always room for more 

students. 

BEFORE AND 
AFTER SHOOL 

PROGRAM 

Contact information remains: Rozanne Charette  
705-232-6777. 
 

For those parents already participating, if the 
buzzer is ineffective in getting into the school, 
please call the cell phone for the staff at: 

705-232-0194.  

T 
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CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

 
 
The following students had excellent 
Science fair projects and will be given 
the opportunity to move forward to the 
Regional Science fair in Timmins:  
Armand Aucamp, Vivianna Corkill, 
Gared Lepage, Kandace Brown, Austin 
Turner, Jorianne Reeder and Abby 
Sowa.   Congratulations and good luck! 
The Regional science fair is on Friday, 
Apr. 4th and Saturday, Apr. 5th

 
. 

 
 
 
EARTH DAY 
The students will be 
participating in 
various Earth Day 
Activities on Apr. 
22nd

 

.  Please join us 
during our many 
endeavours during 

“Pitch in week” which begins with Earth 
day - to clean up the environment and in 
making the world a cleaner, healthier 
environment for our children and those 
of the future. 

 
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLANNING 

   
 

 
Another one of our goals for School 
improvement this year is “student 
engagement.”  That is, students are being 
provided with challenging and motivating 
work.  This includes both 21st

 

 Century 
learning with technology as noted last 
month, but still includes some good old 
fashioned paper and pencil skills.  
Sometimes, it is fun to do things we 
“shouldn’t” be doing – like writing on desks.  
The Gr. ¾ French immersion students love 
being naughty – writing in dry erase 
markers on their desks! 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Thursday, April 10, 2014 at 7 pm 
 

Everyone welcome! 
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